
Welcome Back
Years 10 and Year 12



Information for our students and 

parents

Dear all,

During the closure the team have been working hard to ensure that 
the site is as safe as possible for the return of our Year 10, Year 12 
and keyworker students as well as our staff. 

The following PowerPoint should help show you some of the changes 
that have been made ready to welcome our students back safely.

If you have any questions please email post@lfatsf.org.uk.

The QEMS/SF Staff

mailto:post@lfatsf.org.uk


All Year 10/12 students will have personalised 

invites and allocated to groups.

In the picture you can see the lining up points for 

three of the Sixth Form groups. 



In the event of a fire or need to 
evacuate this is where our Year 10 

and Year 12 students and staff will go



In the event of a fire or need to 
evacuate this is where our 
keyworker students and staff 
will go



There are barriers around reception and 

markings on floors to indicate where 

everyone can stand at 2m distance







Keyworkers students and all staff 

are to use the main Sixth Form 

entrance.



Year 10 and Year 12 students 

will enter at the back of the 

building escorted by 

teachers.



One way systems are in place around the building to 

ensure students move around safely.







All classrooms have a maximum of 6 desks in 

to maintain the social distancing. Students 

will remain at the one desk for the duration 

of their time on site.



All doors will be propped open throughout 

to reduce any contact and increase 

ventilation



There are cleaning stations 

around the building for everyone 

to use.


